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BMC Peak Area meeting to be held on Wednesday 8th February 2017 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire. S32 2HE 
 

 

1. Apologies  

2. Minutes of the last meeting  

3. Actions from the last meeting  

 Write to Rebekah Newman and Bill Gordon, and 

copy the letter to the PDNPA Chief Executive Sarah 

Fowler 

Rob Greenwood 

 Ask BMC office for figures regarding club 

subscriptions reclaims 

Becky Hammond 

 Put the idea of climbing wall insurance to National 

Council 

Rob Greenwood 

4. Guidebooks and first ascents information Martin Kocsis 

5. Ring Ouzel monitoring – request for volunteers Kim Leyland 

6. Stanage  

7. Mountain biking and path erosion  

8. Other access updates Henry Folkard & others 

9. National Council Report Dave Brown 

10. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives Peter Judd & Austin Knott 

11. Update from BMC Officers  

12. Peak Area Newsletter 

 deadline for contributions is 20th March – email to peakarea@gmail.com  

13. Any other business  

14. Date, time and venue of the next meeting: 

 Wednesday 5th April 2017, 7.30pm, The Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

 Dates for the rest of 2017: 5th April, 7th June, 13th September, 23rd November 

 

 

After the meeting, sandwiches and chips will be provided followed by a presentation from 

Moors for the Future.  They’ll explain what they’ve been doing, and what many of you have 

probably seen, in/around the Peak with their fantastic work that will hopefully see our open 

moorland flourish again. 
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